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Text of comment: the MTC is making a mistake in not evaluating a multi-modal ‘airport to
airport’ bridge as part of their studies. it is dismissed by a number of people on a philosophical
basis, but an objective study should be made, I have been told by Caltrans engineers, off the
record, that traffic pressure on the bay bridge could be reduced by as much as 30%. Public
transit opportunities on such a bridge could open all kinds of possibilities.

The comment was posted at the following url: https://mtc.ca.gov/whats-
happening/news/crossings-perspective-paper-weighs-options-new-transbay-bridges-

tunnels#comment-4746





